
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Attendance and 

punctuality are more 

important than ever as all 

the children return to 

school. 

A reminder that school 

starts at 8:45am for 

Reception, Y2, Y4 and Y6 

and finishes at 3:15pm 

Nursery, Y1, Y3 and Y5 

start at 8:50am and 

finish at 3:20pm. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

We are really excited to 

have all the children back 

in school on Monday. 

The school continues to 

make sure it is as Covid19 

secure as possible. To 

help the school please 

make sure that you wear 

a mask or have a valid 

exemption pass on you 

when entering the school 

grounds and maintain 

social distancing from 

each other. 

 
 

 

 
From Monday, Breakfast 

and After School Club will 

be on again. Breakfast club 

starts at 8am and is 50p 

each day. 

Afterschool Club is 3:15pm – 

5:30pm and is £5 each day. 

Places for both clubs must 

be booked 24 hours in 

advance otherwise the 

school will not be able to 

offer a place for your child. 

All payments need to be 

made in advance using school 

spider. 

 

 

Breakfast and 

After School Club 
Attendance and 
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All Children 

Return 

Happy Birthday 

Logan, Alicja, Ruqiyah, Amour, 

Johnathan and Rueben 

Who have all celebrated  their 

birthday this week. 

 
The government are providing 

free lateral flow tests for 

families who have children 

attending primary or secondary 

school. You can order these 

online at 

https://www.gov.uk/order-

coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-

tests  

These tests are not available 

from school. 

 

H Home Learning Champions 

This week’s remote learning champions are: 

Polly, Sapphire, Sununu, Kanye, Isiah, 

Emery, Charlie and Syrok  
 

Books and Devices 

Please bring back all remote 

learning books used during 

lockdown and any devices that 

were loaned from school next 

week. 

H Uniform and PE kit 

A reminder that children should return to 

school in their full school uniform. This 

includes; 

School jumper/cardigan, school tie, black 

trousers or skirt, white shirt and black shoes. 

No hair accessories or jewellery (including 

earrings) are not permitted. 

Children should also bring a PE kit that 

includes; 

Plain Black/Navy shorts and tracksuit bottoms 

Plain Blue/Navy tracksuit jacket 

Plain white t-shirt and suitable trainers or PE 

pumps. 
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World Book Day 

 
It was fantastic to see all the children who took part in the St. Ambrose ‘EXTREME’ reading challenge. 

There were some creative and innovative places where children and staff were reading. 

 

To see more examples of staff and children ‘EXTREME’ reading, visit our school social media pages. 

 

 


